Waddington Parish Council

Clerk:

Mrs Natalie Cox

3 Knunck Knowles Drive

Clitheroe

Lancashire BB7 2JF

Tel:

01200 424535

07904 846063

Email:

natcox73@hotmail.com

Website email: info@waddingtonvillage.co.uk

Thursday, May 17th 2018

Mr J Macholc RVBC Council Offices Church Walk Clitheroe Lancashire BB7 2RA



Dear Mr Major

Re: Planning application 3/2018/0344 Resubmission of planning application relating to design amendments to planning permission 3/2017/0674 in connection with the construction of four dwellings including associated drives, gardens and external landscaping works at The Moorcock Inn, Slaidburn Road, Waddington, BB7 3AA

I am writing on behalf of Waddington Parish Council concerning the above application for The Moorcock Inn, Waddington.

As with all of the previous proposals for this site the parish council's position has remained the same. It fully, and unanimously, supports the redevelopment of the site; and the provision of new homes within the parish.

Yours sincerely

Natalie Cox

Clerk to Waddington Parish Council

25 COX